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February 14, 2025
To all Full-Time County Employees:

Due to new federal legislation enacted on December 23, 2024 (the "Employer Reporting Improvement Act"
and "Paperwork Burden Reduction Act"), we are informing you of upcoming changes to how Form 1095-C will
be distributed.

Previously, we were required to automatically provide you with Form 1095-C each year. However, due to
recent changes in federal law, we are now only required to furnish this form to you upon request.

What is Form 1095-C?
Form 1095-C provides information about the health insurance coverage we offered you during the year.

How to Request Your Form 1095-C:
If you would like to receive Form 1095-C for the 2024 tax year, please request it by March 3, 2025.

You can request the form by:
Emailing us at jennifertsamis@co.schoharie.ny.us or dawngeiskopf@co.schoharie.ny.us
Calling us at (518) 295-8386

We will provide your Form 1095-C within 30 days of your request.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to
contact us.
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